PUBLIC NOTICE

Village of Centertown is accepting sealed bids for trash removal services inside the city limits.  Bids should include residential, commercial and annual cleanup.
For further information and specs, contact 573-584-9572.  All bids must be postmarked by April 18, 2018.  Bids will be opened at the regular board meeting on April 24, 2018.  Mail bids to: Village of Centertown, Trash Removal Services, P.O. Box 175, Centertown, MO  65023
